DATE, 2009

TO:  

RE:       Five Rosin and Resin acids identified under Batch 10 of the “EcoAction Initiative”
· CAS# 64365-17-9; Resin acids and Rosin acids, hydrogenated, esters with pentaerythritol

· CAS# 65997-06-0; Rosin, hydrogenated

· CAS# 65997-13-9; Resin acids and Rosin acids, hydrogenated, esters with glycerol

· CAS # 68648-53-3; Resin acids and Rosin acids, hydrogenated, esters with triethylene glycol

· CAS# 124751-15-1; Resin acids and Rosin acids, fumarated, barium salts

Dear NAME of MP,

<YOUR COMPANY AND ABOUT IT>.  We are writing you in regards to our Government’s proposal to eliminate or control the above mentioned chemicals under the Chemicals Management Program.  A ban or control of these products will further impact not only the Canadian electronics manufacturing industry (automotive, aerospace, telecom, defense, electronic repair, etc..) but would impact as well other industries that use the above items to solder or braze metal(s) such as the plumbing or the stain glass industries.

There is no other replacement for the above mentioned rosin which are used in soldering fluxes, soldering wire or solder paste to make an electrical connection.  Without it, a proper electrical connection can not be created thus eliminating our industry in Canada all together as well as others. 

Our company, as well as our customers and competitors are very environmental responsible and always look for alternatives to lessen or eliminate any impact our industry may possibly have. According to our industry’s authorities, rosins are a natural chemical and there is no replacement since there has been no incentive worldwide for the industries to create a more perfect and unique chemical substitute.
Given the cascading effect of huge job losses, plant closures and increased costs with all the industries involved of this proposed ban or control, we are respectfully urging our Government to remove the substances under this program. 

If you require further information in regards to our industry or further details on the nature of the proposed ban and it’s effect in our riding and country, please do not hesitate to contact us at anytime.

Sincerely,
< Your name address and contact info >
Head Office:  Adtool Corporation, 10 Ronald drive, Montreal, Quebec, H4X 1M8
Tel:  1-800-361-6727  -  Fax:  514-482-2221

